From:

To: Planning

Subject: Bank House Grosmont ref no. nym/2021/0230/nm

Date: 10 May 2021 09:58:17

Dear Miss Megan Omara. We the closest neighbours to the said building

thought as we have been told that permission had already been granted as the wooden roof
trusses and scaffolding are already in place. If you came on a visit you would realise the
devastation it has caused us for the past year. The building in question is
completely separate from Bank House and was used as a commercial outlet before. When
you stand even a mile away it changes the view of the village as it towers above the
surrounding buildings. Your sincerely Temperance House

Grosmont.





